
Montgomery County R-II School District 
Board Notes 

June 14, 2018 

 

The Montgomery County R-II School District Board of Education met on Thursday, June 14, 2018. 

 

The Board voted to: 

 Approve Second Reading of MSBA Policies 2018A 

 Approve amending the 2017-18 District Budget to actual revenue and expenditures 

 Approve transfer of funds from Incidental Fund to Capital Fund 

 Approve a small shed and old basketball back boards as surplus property 

 Approve letting Vehicle Fuel Bids for 2018-19 

 Approve the Tentative 2018-19 District Budget 

 Approve adding $500 to the base of the Certified Salary Schedule and allowing steps on the 

schedule to equal a 1.85% new monies increase and providing the new monies increase to 

the Classified Salary Schedules and employees not on a salary schedule 

 Approve paying June 2018 Bills received after the June Board Meeting after information 

provided to the Board of Education and no objections received 

 Approve the Sharp Loan applications 

 Approve the 2018-19 Jonesburg Elementary and Montgomery City Elementary Handbooks 

 Approve the Contract for Services with Melinda Nasir and Nancy Blaue as Parents as 

Teachers 

 Approve Schwartz Bus Service utilizing a 13 model year bus on a route for 2018-19 

 Approve MSBA Full Policy Service Agreement 

 Approve increases to Food Service prices for 2018-19 as follows: 

 

Paid Breakfast Paid Lunch 
Elementary Students   $2.00   $2.40 

Middle/High School Students $2.00   $2.50 

Adults     $2.35   $3.00 

 

The Board heard reports on: 

 Honoring Lynn Arens, Mendi Grannemann, Cathy York, Kristy Duello and Robert 

Richardson on their retirements 

 2018 Summer School 

 The Middle School Progress toward 1:1 Chrome Books for the 2018-19 school year 

 Construction Update 

 District Technology Survey results 

 District Superintendent Evaluation Plan and Process 

 District Safety Meeting 

 Curriculum Report 

 Local Opportunity Zone Designation 

 Synopsis of Legislation Passed this past session 

 District e-mail issues and vendor retirement 

 Summer School Transportation Issues 


